
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, May 31st. This is our last weekly Parent Connect 

for the 2014/2015 school year.  

The last day of school is Tuesday, June 2nd at 12:35 p.m.  No backpacks are to be brought to 

school on Monday or Tuesday of next week. 

If your child is NOT returning to Garrison-Jones Elementary for the 2015/2016 school year, please 

either email Donna Hardman at hardmand@pcsb.org or call and leave a message at 727-469-5716 

ext. 2103. 

If your child has PRIDE passes at home, please return them to your child’s teacher on Monday or 

Tuesday.  All PRIDE passes must be turned in before the end of the school year. 

If your child has medication at school, please make sure you come to pick it up before the last day of 

school—if not picked up—it will be destroyed. 

The 5th grade Award Program is Monday, June 1st at 9:00 a.m. in the cafeteria.  We hope to see all 

our 5th grade parents there. 

Please visit our Facebook page and especially our webpage throughout the summer for next year 

information and supply lists.  Our office will not be open this summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


